DUNWOODY NORTH CIVIC ASSOCIATION
1997 ELECTION AND GENERAL MEETING

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 18, 1997, AT THE CLUBHOUSE

7:00 PM - SOCIAL
7:30 PM - ELECTION OF OFFICERS FOR 1997
8:00 PM - SPEAKER, ERNIE BLOW, MANAGER OF CODE ENFORCEMENT DIVISION
OF DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT, DEKALB COUNTY
COME WITH YOUR QUESTIONS

SLATE OF OFFICERS

The DNCA Nominating Committee respectfully submits the follewing slate for the 1997 election:

PRESIDENT - Gerri Penn - Gerri is DNCA's current president. Her family has lived in
Dunwoody North for 16 years. Gerri is also a member of the Driving Club and Garden Club. She
is a part time teacher. Gerri has served on various DNCA committees and has volunteered for
other organizations.

VICE PRESIDENT - Matthew Kennedy - Matthew's family has lived in Dunwoody North for
21/2 years. He is on the Zoning Committee and has volunteered for other assignments as well.
Matthew is an architect. '

RECORDING SECRETARY - Leslie O'Callahan - Leslie and her family have lived in Dunwoody
North for 1 year. She is a meémber of the tennis team. She was a former preschool director and
has volunteered extensively for other organizations.

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY - Judy Hofer - is the current Corresponding Secretary. Judy
and her husband have lived in Dunwoody North for 14 years. Judy was the treasurer of a local
non-profit organization. She has giveén much of her time as a volunteer for various programs.
Judy is an accounting and operations management consuitant.

TREASURER - Barbara Dodds - Barbara's family has lived in Dunwoody North for 20 years.
Barbara ts the current treasurer for DNCA. She has volunteered for many organizations and has
held almost every position from president to janitor.

MEMBER AT LARGE - Mary Alice Bancroft - Mary Alice is currently recording secretary of
DNCA. Mary Alice has served on the DNCA board in different capacities for the 11 years she
and her family have lived in Dunwoeody North. Mary Alice is on the tennis team. She is a
corporate legal secretary.

MEMBER AT LARGE - Jim Kelley - Jim and his wife Robin have lived in Dunwoody North for
71/2 years, Iim is a current member-at-large on the DNCA board. He has sérved on the board
for 2 years and has volunteered on various committees.

MEMBER AT LARGE - Past president, Arlene McClure and her family have lived in Dunwoody
North for 17 years. She is-a member of the Driving Club's tennis team. Arlene is a part time
administrative assistant. Arlene serves on various committees, including the airport citizen's
group. Arlene is proud to have revitalized DNCA in 1993.



ABSENTEE BALLOT:(Give to Board Member on or before 2/18/97)

\l Write In q
President Gerri Penn
Vice President Matthew Kennedy
Rec. Secretary Leslie O'Callahan
Corr, Secretary Judy Hofer
Treasurer Barbara Dodds
At Large Mary Alice Bancroft
At Large Jim Kelley
At Large Arlene McClure
(member signature) (print name)
Note: Only one vote per paid household based on 1997 dues.
{(TEAR OR CUT HERE)

DNCA 1997 DUES ($10.00) MUST BE PAID PRIOR TO THE FEBRUARY
MEETING TO BE ELIGIBLE TO VOTE OR HOLD OFFICE.
PLEASE COMPLETE RESIDENT INFORMATION AND MAIL TO:

DNCA, % BARBARA DODDS
2573 AMBERLY DR., ATLANTA, GA 30360

LAST NAME HUSBAND WIFE

CHILDREN'S NAMES AND AGES

ADDRESS ciry Z{P CODF
PHONE NUMBERS HOME OFFICE
OCCUPATIONS HUSBAND WIFE

CHILDREN INTERESTED IN: BABY/PET SITTING » LAWNS, ETC. { PLEASE SPECIFY}

(TEAR OR CUT HERE)

SAVE THIS DATE!! FEBRUARY 18, 1997 AT 7:00 PM

PUT THIS NOTICE ON YOUR REFRIGERATOR AS A REMINDER!

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU!!!!!




